
       

 

 

Town of  Upper  Marlboro  Pol ice  Depar tment  
 

 

14211 School Lane, Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772   Tel: (301) 627-6905 
_____________________________________________________________________________                                                                

 

 

 

 

David A. Burse 

Chief of Police               
 

For ALL Police Calls dial 911 or the Non-Emergency number at 301-352-1200 

 

Police Reports can be obtained In-Person or By Mail for a fee of $10.00 at the Prince George’s County Police Records Division 

located at 4923 43rd Avenue, 3rd Floor Hyattsville, Maryland 20781. Phone: 301-985-3638 

 

 Monthly Town Police Department Report 
                      For the Month of September 2023 

Incidents Reported in Town: 

911 Disconnect 1  Subject Stop 1  Lock Out 1 

Commercial Alarm 1  Hit & Run Call 2  Subject Stop with Arrest 1 

Vehicle Accident 4  Miscellaneous Report 1  Disorderly Call 5 

Stolen Vehicle 1  Property Damage 1  Theft Report 3 

 Dispute with Weapons 1 Domestic with Weapon 1  Found Property 1 

 Armed Person 2 Suspicious Person 2  Check Welfare 1 

 Family Dispute 3    

 
Total calls responded by: Upper Marlboro Police 23 & Prince George’s County Police 25    

 
Chief Burse participated in the Prince George’s Chiefs Association meeting. 

            

Sgt. Irby, Pfc. Anderson conducted high visibility patrols throughout the Town.  

 

Chief Burse attended the 10th Annual Purple Lights Night event with Prince George’s County Sheriff Carr. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the weekly Prince George’s County Police Crime meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the quarterly Criminal Justice Coordinating meeting with Judge Cotton. 

 

Chief Burse participated in a Public Safety meeting with State’s Attorney Braveboy. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the retirement celebration for City of Bowie Police Chief Nesky. 

 

Chief Burse and Cpl. Johnson participated in the weekly Conduent meeting. 

 

Chief Burse and Cpl. Johnson participated in the monthly Coffee with a Cop meeting. 

 

Chief Burse and Cpl. Johnson participated in a Hate Bias Forum hosted by Maryland Attorney General’s Office. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the monthly Division 2 Coffee Club Meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the City of Mt. Rainier’s Public Safety Day Event. 


